
From: Susan Neale [mailto:susanneale1@btinternet.com]  
Sent: 29 September 2015 08:49 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Re. Cholsey proposed gravel extraction 
 
I speak as a resident of Wallingford and I believe this proposal to be unspeakably 
outrageous! 
  
THE PROPOSED SITE IS SQUASHED BETWEEN RESIDENTIAL AREAS. 
 
THE ROADS AROUND THE SITE ARE ALL SINGLE LANE AND TOTALLY 
UNSUITABLE FOR LORRIES. 
 
THE SITE IS OF HISTORIC IMPORTANCE AND A WILDLIFE CORRIDOR AND 
HAVEN LEADING TO THE RIVER AND COUNTRYSIDE. THIS IS VERY 
PRECIOUS AT A TIME OF SUCH EXPANSION. 
 
THE DAMAGE THAT WOULD BE INFLICTED ON THE RIVER HERE AND 
DOWNSTREAM WOULD BE A TRAGEDY. 
 
OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL NEEDS TO THINK AGAIN ABOUT THIS 
PROPOSED SITE AND RESPECT THOSE OF US WHO LIVE IN OXFORDSHIRE 
AND HAVE BEEN PROUD TO DO SO.  
SQUASHING THIS PIT BETWEEN WALLINGFORD, CHOLSEY AND THE  
BEAUTIFUL RIVER  THAMES WOULD BE A DESECRATION OF OUR AREA AND 
HIDEOUS FOR RESIDENTS ALL AROUND WHO LOVE TO LIVE PEACEFULLY IN 
OUR HISTORIC AREA.  
WOULD OCC DENY OXFORDSHIRE RESIDENTS THIS RIGHT TO THEIR 
QUALITY OF LIFE AND DESTROY A WILDLIFE RICH PART OF OUR 
LANDSCAPE? 
 
Susan Neale 
5, Sayer Millward Terrace 
St. Leonard's Lane 
Wallingford 
Oxon. OX10 0HB 
 


